
Instructor in Computer Science 
 

The School of Computing at the University of South Alabama is soliciting applications for a  

mailto:cssearchchair@southalabama.edu
http://www.southalabama.edu/departments/eforms/academicaffairs/biographicaldataform.pdf
http://www.southalabama.edu/colleges/soc/


filled, applicants should send materials as early as possible.  
 
The University of South Alabama is an EO/AA employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, sex, pregnancy, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, religion, 
age, genetic information, disability, protected veteran status or any other applicable legally protected basis. 


